
e’re always thinking about the health and safety of our community, our community 
events, and our community members and that’s why we’ve decided to make this 
year’s event an exhibitor-only fair with modifications. That unfortunately also 
means there will be no special contests, no meals, no entertainment, and the 

fairgrounds will be closed to the public. We’re just as heartbroken as you are, but we look 
forward to inviting your family back to the fair next year for more fan favorites, unique 
foods, and the best performers and entertainment. 

The Finney County Fair Board and the Finney County Extension staff have been working 
hard and doing our very best with preparation for this year’s fair and we appreciate your 
cooperation and understanding. 
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